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Greetings! 
Welcome back Stonebridge families! We are so excited to see you for 

this 22-23 school year. 

Back to School Success 

We just wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who came to our 

Open House and Back to School Nights this year as it started 

everything off on the right foot.  

If there are still things you are missing or have questions about, don’t 

forget to check out the weekly classroom newsletters the teachers send 

home along with checking the website to reach out to any of our Middle 

School teachers. 
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Activities at 

Stonebridge 

We are excited that we will be providing a host of activities throughout the school 

year for our students this year and wanted you to look out for information about 

ACES, our dance class, and upcoming activities like Robotix and basketball as we 

move into the fall and early winter. 

Upcoming Events 

Here are some dates to know coming up soon: 
September 26th – No School, Professional Development Day 

September 27th, 6-7PM – Parent Action Committee Meeting 

September 30th – Picture Day (please send students in their uniforms) 

October 7th – 2-3:30PM; Hispanic Heritage Month Classroom Event 

October 13th – 4:30-7PM; Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 17th – 4:30-7PM; Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 18th – 8AM-12PM; Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 18th-20th – No School: MEA break 

Conferences 

Please watch your student’s backpack and your email for information on how to 

sign up for conferences this year. Just as a reminder, we have conferences in both 

the fall and winter to check in with your child’s teacher to talk about successes 

and areas of opportunity. We cannot wait to see you in October! 
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Sept. Newsletter 2022  

BRUSH, FLOSS, RINSE, REPEAT! 
In honor of National Dental Hygiene Month, we want to encourage you to better your dental hygiene.  

Help your children have healthier teeth, gums, and overall dental hygiene by signing them up for the 

school’s dental clinic! 

“Don’t forget to brush your teeth after all the treats” Happy Halloween! 

     

          ENGLISH       ESPANOL  

Any questions, contact:  Ready, Set, Smile 612-721-6118  

Stonebridge 

Your sponsor is: Oral & Maxiollfacial Surgical Consultants  

  


